
 

 

 

CPRD Pickleball Advisory Committee 

February 7th, 2022 

Meeting begins at 7:00 at the Chehalem Valley Aquatic Center 

Attendance: Hunter Wylie, Sheryl Greiner, Mike Kringlen, Nick Konen, & Julie Peterson (Representing 
the CPRD) 

Meeting minutes from 1/24/2022 were approved.  

• Reviewed the OHA grant submitted by Hunter and Julie 
o A decision should be made by the OHA by the end of the month.  

• Discussed letter that was submitted by CPRD acknowledging there would be access to land if 
grant is accepted.  

o Nick will post letter on google drive.  
• Moving forward we need to consider applying for more grants in case the OHA grant falls 

through 
o Travel Oregeon Grants 

§ Currently working with Leslie Caldwell 
o Nike community grants 

• As things move forward, we should consider reaching out to Friendsview Retirement 
Community as a group to partner with in some fashion. 

• Moving forward we will be holding meetings every 4 weeks as opposed to every two weeks.  
• Hunter will reach out to Larry George to discuss our project and potential plans.  
• The CPRD is holding a meeting on Thursday at 6PM at the district office to further discuss the 

pickleball facility, all Pickleball Advisory Committee members should plan to attend if available.  

-Nick Konen 

Secretary  

 


